Aspia Jannat

From: Rebecca Steverson [

Sent: 18 January 2019 08:17
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Thickthorn

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

To whom this concerns

[ am writing re the proposed development around Thickthorn Close.

The council have always held strong on the view that Thickthorn is not a suitable access point due to it
being a narrow road. It is clear however that from your proposals it is now a main access point for a new
estate.

There was a commitment that the amenity of the residents in Thickthorn would not be impacted and this
clear does impact.

I would like this to be formally recorded as part of the consultation process and would access thatvuou
confirm this by email.

Yours faithfully

Rebecca Stevenson



